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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

10 February 2022 

 

BROOME INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT MANAGEMENT OF DJARINDIN/LOMBADINA 

AIRPORT FINISHES.  
 

Broome International Airport (BIA) wishes to advise that its management and operation of Djarindjin/Lombadina Airport 

finished on 31 January 2022.  

BIA, and its associated company Peninsular Airport Management Services, have been involved in the operation and 

management of Djarindjin/Lombadina Airport since 2010. During this time many improvements have been made to the 

aerodrome and it has delivered essential refuelling and staging operations for oil and gas operators and helicopter 

companies with operations in the Browse Basin.  

Since 2010 BIA has worked closely with the Djarindjin Aboriginal Corporation (DAC) and we are very proud of what has 

been achieved.  The airport has, and continues to be, staffed by an all-Indigenous workforce, who do a wonderful job.  

The transition to DAC managing and operating the airport from 1 February 2022 has been very smooth and we wish 

DAC all the very best for the future.   

We look forward to watching Djarindjin/Lombadina airport continue to provide essential and valuable services to the oil 

and gas sector with operations in the Browse Basin.  
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